Status Report:
Elementary
Restructuring

¢ 02.06.2024




Staffing

Planning and Feedback
OverView e Transition team

e Principal Planning Sessions

Logistics and Communication




Progress - Staffing

Sloatsburg (K-2): Vanessa Rodriguez

Montebello (3-5): Teresa lvey

R. P. Connor (K-2): Kelly Benadi

Cherry Lane (3-5): Angela Aguilar

Faculty building and
grade assignments for
2024-2025 shared with

staff and faculty

Continue to assess
student needs

Retirements




Progress - Planning and Feedback

Teacher Transition Team Principal Restructuring Workshops

e Weekly meetings with teacher e School Events and Calendar Planning
representatives from each

e Student Life, Leadership and Culture
elementary school.

Staff Culture & Well-bei
e Discussions are a sounding board * AT -UTtre elirbeing

related to logistics, scheduling and e Orientation and Transition Activities
identifying staff and student needs.




Progress - Logistics and Communication

Logistics

e Planning for the moving of
equipment and materials with
Buildings & Grounds Department

e Assessment of building needs and
instructional technology

e Project Planning

Communication

Providing periodic updates to faculty
and community members that include
information on upcoming events for
students and families

Information regarding the
restructuring is available on
Homepage of the district website

School locator lookup



https://www.sufferncentral.org/Page/638
https://www.locatemyschool.com/map/sufferncentral
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Next Steps

e Communication from Central Office to families and
sharing the school locator link- Feb 7th

o “Welcome” communication to families from Elementary
Principals- February 16th

e Continued planning for upcoming events for Spring ‘24




